
 
 
 
 
 

Mandatory YU Trainings 
 

(Wurzweiler’s Faculty Handbook 2024) 
 
 
2.2 Annual Sexual Harassment Training 
 
In compliance with New York State laws, all employees are required to complete a 
sexual harassment prevention training annually. Employees will receive an email 
with instructions and links for completion. Failure to complete the trainings will 
result in warning emails and ultimately being locked out of all YU accounts. To 
avoid the delays in teaching, grading, and processes that occur when locked out of 
accounts, instructors are expected to complete the training by the due date listed in 
the emails. 
 
 


